
Blood drive in Stateline
Blood drive officials are asking people to give a pint before
the first punt. That’s because the blood drive is Super Bowl
Sunday.

It is at Kahle Community Center in Stateline on Feb. 5 from
11am-4pm.

More information is on the flyer.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/blood-drive-in-stateline/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/01/flyer1.pdf

